
 

 

 

Did you know that if a fire starts in 

your home, you may only have two 

minutes to escape? 
 

Our partners and volunteers want to help you, your family, 

and our communities to stay safe by offering to install free 

smoke alarms to families who need them on October 19th 

2019 in Clark and Floyd counties. In addition to alarm 

installations, a volunteer will work directly with you and 

your family to share tips on how to prevent a fire, 

complete a home safety checklist, and help develop a fire 

escape plan. 
 

On average, 7 people die and 36 are 

injured every day in a home fire - working 

smoke alarms cut that risk in half. 
 

This service is free of charge. If you would benefit from 
receiving a smoke alarm, please fill out a copy of the request form 
below. 

 

As well as providing and installing smoke detectors free-of-

charge, we will provide vital information about home fire 

preparedness and help the family develop an escape- plan. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 

502-648-9363. 
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Home Fire Safety Visit Request 
 

Name:______________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________  

City: ___________________________ Zip Code: ________________ 

Phone Number: ___________________________________ 

Email: __________________________________________________ 

Circle One:                  Renter           Homeowner 

 

 

1. Make an escape plan. 2. Make sure you have 

working smoke alarms. 

3. Practice fire drills  and 

check your escape time. 

  
 

 
Requests are being submitted for install on October 19th. If you are in need of a different install date, your 

information may be e-mailed to vicki.ledford@redcross.org  

 
After the above information has been submitted, your local Red Cross will contact you to schedule a home visit. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 502-648-9363. 

  


